
Home School Diary 
What a super first week in Foundation 
Stage 2. The children are settling in really 
well and have been very busy. 

 
The past few days we have been talking 
about the rules of the school, as well as 
ourselves. Our topis this half term is ‘All 
about me’, so the children have been telling 

us about their family and finding out about 
each other.  
 
For this week’s home task, we 
would like you to take a picture 
of the whole family and upload it to 

Tapestry for us to talk about in class. The 
children love to talk about themselves, and 

a photo like this will really help 
develop their language and 
confidence when talking to their 

friends.  
 
We will be continuing to find out more 
about each other next week, as well as 
thinking about how we are all special.  
Have a lovely weekend.          


